26 May 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

As we end a busy half term, | would just like to say a special well done to our
children in Year 2 and Year 6 who have been exemplary in their attitudes and behaviour when
completing National Tests. They are a real credit to their teachers and parents for doing a great job.

A reminder that ALL clubs will continue straight after half term and end dates will be notified but
most finish at the end of June. There are some changes to PE days, and these have been emailed out
alongside this letter.

At last, we are enjoying the warmer weather and it is important that for the last half term, every
child has a water bottle, hat and names are put in all sweatshirts, cardigans, and hoodies so they can
be identified when needed.

It was lovely to welcome the parents of our new children for September 2023 on Wednesday Evening
with 28 children expected to join us. This will help us to continue to have over 210 children on roll.

| hope you have a sunny and restful half term and looking forward to a busy summer term including
events such as sports day (23rd June) and our Summer Fayre (July 14%). The children will be back in
school on Monday 4% June.

Yours sincerely

o

Mr D W Hodgson
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